
My son is in the 6th grade and attends an online charter school.  He previously attended an in 
person public school. He is very smart and loves to learn.  The online format fits his learning 
needs and the curriculum is just as challenging and engaging as the work from his previous 
school.  My son deserves the same opportunities and funding as any other student in Oregon.  
Not providing adequate and equal funding devalues his education.  HB 2583 allows my son and 
other students to have equal access to resources that should be guaranteed to all Oregon 
students. 


